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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

I am writing to thank you for your support in helping your child choose a poem or prose for the House 

Speech and Drama Competition. These have now been checked and all of the finalists are happy with their 

chosen poems / prose. Now that these are confirmed your child has plenty of time to rehearse for the final. 

 

We would like to formally invite you to come along and watch your child in the final on Wednesday 13th 

March 2024 at 1.30pm in the school hall. For this event we will be limiting this to 2 guests per finalist due 

to space in the hall. Please could you confirm your attendance to Mrs Swales by email 

Lswales@elton.cambs.sch.uk if you are able to join us by Friday 1st March.  

 

We are really excited for this event and hope you can join us in supporting the finalists. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Swales 

 

Reading Lead 
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